
 

      

 

  
 
 
 

Infectious Laryngotracheitis (ILT) 
BIOSECURITY ADVISORY STAND DOWN 

 
• All Wellington County south of Guelph 

• Halton west of Guelph Line from Hwy 34 to Campbellville Rd 

• City of Hamilton north of Safari Road and west of Hwy 6. 

 

June 29, 2020 
 

On behalf of Ontario’s four feather boards, the Feather Board Command Centre is 
announcing that the consolidated ILT Biosecurity Advisory Area consisting of described 
contiguous portions of Wellington County south, west Halton and north west 
Hamilton is now lifted. MAP  
 
This consolidated Biosecurity Advisory Area contained 4 ILT infected small chicken 
flocks. When it created on June 1, it enveloped 3 previous Biosecurity Advisory Areas 
created May 1, May 7 and May 14 in Wellington, Halton and Hamilton respectively. 
 
Disease control measures have been completed and normal described biosecurity levels 
can now be restored.  
 
Thank you for your successful efforts to protect the health of your flocks and those of 
your clients and neighbours during this incident. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding the health status of a flock, contact your veterinarian 
and Board immediately or call 1-877-SOS-BYRD 
  
For ongoing local and global news on federally reportable and provincially notifiable 
poultry diseases, sign up to receive FBCC Disease Alerts at www.fbcc.ca 

 

 

https://www.fbcc.ca/ilt-wellington---2/public-map
https://www.fbcc.ca/

